
 

 

January 24, 2022 

 

   

ERRATUM #2 

 

RFQ # 4896.2, ENERGY SAVINGS PERFORMANCE 

 
 

Please note the following changes to above-mentioned RFP.  

 

 

1. The Q&A follow up questions will be posted on or before Friday, January 28, 2022 on the MCPS 

webpage under open solicitations, RFQ 4896.2.   

 

2. Due to the delay in responding to the follow-up questions, the due date for submission has been extended 

from February 4, 2022 at 2:00pm until February 18, 2022 at 2:00pm. 

 

 

All other terms and conditions remain the same.  

 

 

                                               

Angela McIntosh-Davis, CPPB, Team Leader  

      Procurement Unit 

AMD 

 

Please indicate your acceptance of this notice by signing below and return with your proposal or under 

separate cover. 

 

 

 

Accepted:                  
Name and Title  

 

 

 Name of Company:             


